
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/24/2017 9:56:01 PM

Subject: Re: Thanks

Asc 

From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 5:18:42 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll; Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Re: Thanks 
 
​Always appreciated.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 4:33 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Thanks 
 
Thought you might like to see a thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: John Neufeld [mailto:johnneufeld812@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 12:17 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Thanks
 

Thanks for the help yesterday loading the lift. Sorry I had no idea you were Lieutenant Governor until Danny 
told me later.Anyway thanks for the help John Neufeld
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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